
November 13, 2022 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 As we start our last week before Thanksgiving Break – a couple of important 
reminders 

o Students should do everything necessary this week to put themselves in a 
good position to finish the semester strong including 

 Eliminating any zeroes they may have – and making up all tests, 
quizzes, or projects they might have missed due to absences for any 
other reason 

 ELP is as always available Monday through Thursday from 2 to 3 pm 
in our Media Center. Core area academic teachers ready, willing, and 
able to assist your student with homework, test preparation and 
tutoring 

 We will have three academic weeks left when we return before exam 
week 

 Algebra, Geometry, Biology and US History students should 
participate in District Fall challenges where they can work on content 
and answer questions that will prepare them for their exams and End 
of Course Exams in May.   

 This quarter and exams will make up nearly two/thirds of your 
students’ grades – encourage them have a positive mindset of can do 
and will do 

 For all program parents there will be a meeting this Tuesday November 15 via 
TEAMS at 5:30 PM. Link can be found on our school’s website 

 Girls Varsity Basketball tipped off their season last week in a pre-season tournament 
and the boys will tip off their season this Tuesday as well. All tickets for Royals 
sporting events are available on gofan.co 

o A calendar of our winter sports schedules and other important events can be 
found on our school’s website 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 

See you at the Top! 


